
May 2014 – As part of our PE work in school the KS1 children had great fun taking part in 

some multi-skills festivals with other local schools. The Year 1 children worked with Trent 

Vale Infants and the Year 2 children worked with College House juniors. The events were 

run by Chilwell School with the great support of their Sports Leaders in Year 9. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


